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The Chairman,

Higher Education Commission (HEC)

Islamabad

 

Subject:                  Review Appeal Against the Decision of HEC Experts
Committee bearing No. Ref: 3-1-268- P/QAD/HEC/2022/216 dated
February 28, 2022 under Section 13 of HEC Plagiarism Policy
 

Esteemed Prof. Dr. Tariq Javed Bunari,

 

I am submitting my Review Appeal under Section 13 of HEC Plagiarism Policy
against the decision of the HEC Experts Committee (Reference of Letter No 3-1-268-
P/QAD/HEC/2022/216 dated 28.02.2022.
My detailed appeal is attached. 

Farukh Iqbal 

Phone: 0414794268
Email: mfarukhiqbal@gmail.com
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